Chris Kehoe

From:

Kieran Siao <ksiao@dimension-energy.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 22, 2021 10:35 AM

To:

Chris Kehoe; Keith Staudohar

Cc:

Brad Schwartz

Subject:

RE: PB Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Morning Chris,

Yes we will adjourn for the December meeting. Thanks and have a Happy Thanksgiving.

Kieran

From: Chris Kehoe < ChrisK@townofcortlandt.com>

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:43 AM

To: Kieran Siao <ksiao@dimension-energy.com>; Keith Staudohar <keith@croninengineering.net>

Subject: PB Meeting

I am anticipating that you will need another adjournment. If this is the case please send me an e-mail. The PB agenda will go out on Wednesday.

Thank you,

Chris Kehoe, AICP
Deputy Director, Planning Division
Town of Cortlandt
1 Heady Street
Cortlandt Manor New York 10567
914-734-1081



PB 2020-10